
  

 

 

Is your child college bound or already in college? 

If so, he or she could receive a scholarship! 
  

In 2022, the MSCI Inland Northwest Chapter will be awarding seven (7) scholarships. To 

qualify, the applicant must be a child of an employee of an MSCI Inland Northwest Chapter 

member company; must have been accepted by and/or currently attending a college, 

university or trade school. Applications are submitted online at the address below: 
  

Visit http://scholarships.msci.org/ for more info! 
Deadline for completed applications is June 30th, 2022. 
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